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 We have been getting ready for our 1st Semester Bus Inspections which will be held on 

December 17, 2018 at the Bus garage. 

 

 Our mechanics been working on the buses trying to get them repaired if any are 

required for the inspection.  Torn seats are being repaired and driver’s are watching for any 

other defects that may arise on a daily basis so the mechanics can keep up on the repairs. 

 

 Our driver’s been busy keeping track of the students on their buses trying to be careful 

not to lose any of the little ones.  They been busy cleaning their buses for inspection. 

 

 We had Schillinger Construction and Mark Magee The Blackfeet Tribe for arranging for 

Browning Public Schools to have 50 yards of gravel to get us through the winter season. 

 

 We are trying to replace our old pressure washer with a new one.  The one we have is 

25 years old and is run down to keep putting money into it to keep it going. 

 

 We have some buses that get a T.A to ride their bus after school and this has been a big 

help.  It has cut down and the write ups and the bullying. 

 

  We had a total of 22 activity trips for the month of December and for November we 

had  59 write ups and 4 removals.  December 1 removal and 2 write up. 


